
October 21, 2022 
 
Dear Residents, Families & Staff, 
 
Many thanks to Mrs. Pat Turner and our Memorial Committee for the beautiful annual service held this past 
Sunday, October 16th commemorating our residents who have passed.  We hope the service brought both 
peace and fond memories to all who attended.  We regret that one resident’s name, Dr. C. Jules Rominger, 
was omitted from the list.  Dr. Rominger was an important member of our community and is greatly missed.  
 
COVID-19 
No Care Center residents have tested positive for COVID. One residential resident is positive and is on 
quarantine.  One employee and one contract employee tested positive and are at home on isolation. 
 
Health & Wellness 
We will be offering walk-in seasonal flu vaccines for residents on Tuesday, October 25th, from 9am-11am in the Health 
and Wellness Department. As always please notify Health and Wellness if you’ve received any vaccines outside of 
Dunwoody Village.  The swimming pool will be closed on Tuesday, October, 25th for modifications in the changing areas. 
 
Newspaper Delivery  
A friendly reminder to residents that the newspaper delivery service is not managed by Dunwoody Village.   
The newspaper delivery service – regardless of which newspaper you subscribe to – is managed by the 
circulation department of The Philadelphia Inquirer.   We recognize that there are occasional issues with the 
delivery service and you are encouraged to reach out to the following individuals to voice your concerns:   
Gene Collier at gcollier@inquirer.com or Chris Graham at cgraham@inquirer.com 
 
Halloween Party 
The residents Halloween Party will be Thursday, October 27 from 4:30 pm – 7:00 pm. Make sure to wear your 
best costumes to pose in our very own Dunwoody Photobooth! At 6:00 pm, test your table’s knowledge in a 
Think & Drink Halloween Trivia in the auditorium. Each table team will answer a series of Halloween-related 
questions. The Care Center Halloween Festivities are October 31st with an employee costume parade at noon. 
 
Thanksgiving Reservations 
Reservations for Thanksgiving will open on Touchtown, on Friday, October 21st.  If you’d like to reserve a table, 
you can do so through the Dining Services module. If you do not have access to Touchtown, you may use the 
computer in the library to complete your reservation. Help sheets will be posted there to assist you.  
 
Parking Stickers 
Forms for parking stickers can be found in the black, hanging file folder organizer next to elevator 16 (across 
from Lobby reception area).  Completed forms can be left in the Facilities mailbox slot, also located next to the 
elevator.  Our Maintenance Department gives the parking stickers to our Security team who place the stickers 
on your car.  
 
Construction 
Flooring, doors and hardware are being installed on the lower level followed by final painting.  Ceilings are still 
being installed in the Fox Den, and the Main Lobby.  Kitchen equipment continues to be installed, and the bar 
and back of bar cabinets are due onsite next week.  Outside the project, the remaining sidewalks outside the 
mechanical rooms are being poured, and grading and paving will continue next week. 
 
Go Phils! 


